
June 14, 2020 DIGITAL BULLETIN

Welcome & Call to Worship - Chris Baker 
Praise - FBC Worship Team 
The Church’s One Foundation 
Living Hope 
Deacon’s Prayer & Encouragement - Travis Barr 
Praise - FBC Worship Team 
Blessed Assurance 
Pastoral Prayer - Keith Joens 
Teaching from God’s Word - Chris Baker 
1 Peter 1:13 
Praise - FBC Worship Team 
His Mercy Is More 
Closing Announcements & Benediction - Keith Jones 

Doxology

OUR TEAM
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Keith Jones, Associate Pastor 
(865) 919.0227 | keith@centraliafbc.org 
Danelle Mathews, Music Director 
(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org 
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Director 
(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org 
Administrative & Support Staff 
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary 
John Luttrell, Custodian
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NEWS
Digital Connect Card: Visit centraliafbc.org/connect to fill out our digital connect card! We want to serve 
and pray for you.  Please, use this resource to let us know how we can do so! 

Online Giving: Our FBC Family has been extremely generous during the COVID-19 Outbreak.  Many of 
you have been faithfully mailing or dropping off your financial gifts at the church office.  We’re excited to 
announce that you can now contribute to the mission of FBC electronically.  Visit centraliafbc.org/give to 
donate online. You can also email the staff at office@centraliafbc.org. 

Men’s Online Bible Study: Mondays at 6:00 pm via Zoom.  All men are welcome to join.  Contact Pastor 
Chris or Pastor Keith for information. 

Women’s Online Bible Study: Thursday at 7:00pm via Zoom.  All women are welcome to join.  Contact 
Pastor Chris or Pastor Keith for information. 

The Weekly Update: Join Pastor Keith this MONDAY at 3:00 live on Youtube for a weekly update of funny 
stories, announcements, contests, and the latest news going on at First Baptist. 
(https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4lJQJ4f4F6Ega8BX5pgaAg). 

Local Service Opportunities: Some of our members and local community have basic, routine needs such 
as mowing, weeding, & simple maintenance. If you can help, please contact either of our Pastors or Jamie 
Ross and we will get you connected with those in need. 

YOUTH NEWS: Sunday Summer Nights will begin on June 14 with our Luau Night at the Baker’s house 
beginning at 5:30. Please let Pastor Keith know if you plan on attending. 

The Scholarship Committee is pleased to announce the recipients of this year's scholarships: 

Shane Roades, Shauna Starks, Tristan Haas, D’Lorah Spurling, Callie Timmerburg, Kailin Ross, Madison Auer, 
Colton Hough, Kirsten Hann, Hunter Griggs. 
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SERMON NOTES
1 Peter 1:113 

Therefore, with your minds ready for action, be sober-minded and set your hope completely on the 
grace to be brought to you at the revelation of Jesus Christ.  
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